
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on:Monday, August 21, 2023 3:35:10 PM
To: GMCB - Health Systems Finances<GMCB.HealthSystemsFinances@vermont.gov>; GMCB - Board

Members<GMCB.BoardMembers@vermont.gov>; Bredice, Tara<Tara.Bredice@vermont.gov>
Subject: Public Comment: Hospital Budget 2023-08-21T15:35:09Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 8/21/2023 3:35:09 PM

Name: Shannon Lawrence
Affiliation:
Town/City:

Topic: Hospital Budget

Comment: I work as a medical assistant in Neurosurgery. Our staff need livable and sustainable wages for ALL
members of the support staff and techs. Our community deserves a healthcare facility that's fully staffed and
who are treated with dignity and respect. We deserve to earn more CTO and have more affordable healthcare.

Post Comment: Yes


